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Mail-in voting should be abolished because it introduces several significant risks and 

challenges that compromise the integrity of our elections. First, the potential for voter 

fraud is a major concern. While instances of fraud may be rare, the very nature of 

mail-in voting makes it vulnerable to manipulation, with the possibility of ballots being 

intercepted, altered, or cast by individuals who are not eligible to vote. This creates a 

security risk that simply isn’t present in in-person voting. 

 

Second, mail-in voting increases the likelihood of voter errors. Many voters make 

mistakes on their ballots, such as missing signatures or failing to follow specific 

instructions. These small errors can lead to their votes being invalidated, 

disenfranchising those who may not even realize their ballots are disqualified. In 

contrast, in-person voting provides immediate assistance, allowing voters to correct 

mistakes on the spot. 

 

Additionally, mail-in voting creates delays in the election process. Unlike in-person 

voting, which provides immediate results, mail-in ballots take longer to count and 

verify, leading to uncertainty and waiting for election outcomes. This delay not only 

frustrates voters but also leaves the results open to speculation and manipulation in 

the interim. 

 

The system also relies heavily on the postal service, which is not always reliable. 

Delays in mail delivery could result in ballots arriving after the deadline, causing 

legitimate votes to be excluded. In areas where the postal service is inefficient or 

unreliable, this becomes an even bigger problem, disenfranchising voters who 

depend on timely delivery. 

 

Moreover, not all voters have equal access to mail-in voting. People living in rural or 

isolated areas, or those without reliable internet or transportation, may face obstacles 

in obtaining or returning their mail-in ballots. This creates an unfair system that 

disproportionately affects certain groups, undermining the principle of equal access to 

voting. 

 

Finally, mail-in voting erodes voter privacy. When people fill out their ballots at home, 

they may be subject to outside influence or even coercion. In-person voting, on the 

other hand, ensures a private and secure environment for casting a vote, free from 

outside pressure. 

 



For all these reasons, mail-in voting introduces unnecessary risks and complications, 

and it’s time we moved away from it in favor of a system that guarantees fairness, 

security, and efficiency 


